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Hi Bobcats! Welcome to our final newsletter of the school year! 

We want to extend a BIG thank you to Cristine Whitman for 
her incredible work compiling our monthly newsletters. Thanks 
to her dedication, our families have stayed informed and 
connected throughout the year. 

A huge shoutout also goes to our entire communications team: 
Chryssa Samhoury, Cristine Whitman, Hanyeh Pulver, and 
Lauren Constantine. Our goal is always to keep parents "in the 
know," and we couldn’t have done it without this amazing 
group. 

Keep an eye out for yearbook distribution details coming later 
in May. A special thank you to Robert Hudson for designing 
another beautiful and thoughtful yearbook! 

To our 5th graders - we hope you enjoy every moment of your 
final month at McKitrick! Be sure to stay updated on upcoming 
events. The last week of school is packed with fun activities 
you won’t want to miss. 

We’d also like to thank our entire PTA team. Your volunteer 
efforts—big or small—make our mission at McKitrick 
Elementary possible. If you're interested in joining the 2025–
2026 PTA team, please fill out the interest form here: 2025/26 
McKitrick PTA Interest Form. 

We're excited to introduce the 2025–2026 Executive Board, 
officially approved at our last General PTA Meeting on April 30, 
2025. If you missed the meeting, you can review the minutes 
and presentation here: Meeting Agendas & Minutes. 
Congratulations to this talented group of volunteers! 

2025–2026 Executive Board 

• President: Barrie Vause 

• Vice President: Jincy Soler 

• Treasurer: Gina Sciacchitano 

• Secretary: Erin Circelli 

Wishing all our Bobcat families a wonderful and relaxing 
summer! 

Heather Foster & Brandi Kenny 
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Yvonne T. McKitrick Elementary 

CALENDAR 
May 
8th 5th grade field trip 
 
12th Volunteer appreci
 ation breakfast 
 
23rd 5th grade field 
 day 
 
26th Non Student Day 
 (Memorial Day) 
 
28th 5th grade banquet 
 
29th 5th grade awards 
 
30th 5th grade clap out 
 & yearbook sign
 ing/Last day of 
 school 
 
August 
2nd Campus Beautifi
 cation Day 8am 
 
7th Open House: 1st, 
 3rd, 5th  8:30-
 10:30am 
 
8th Open House: VPK, 
 K, 2nd, 4th  8:30-
 10:30am 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScyTg1WByOft7qHrXVFTmigP3_YNTiCZpnXkb1xY2e3uJLpeg/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScyTg1WByOft7qHrXVFTmigP3_YNTiCZpnXkb1xY2e3uJLpeg/viewform
https://mckitrickpta.com/meeting-agendas-%26-minutes
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5503 Lutz Lake Fern Road 

Lutz, Florida 33558 

813.558.5427 

 

Principal/Administrator: 

Allison Cline 

Quick Links 
 

McKitrick PTA Website 
 

McKitrick PTA Store 
 

McKitrick PTA Facebook 
 

McKitrick PTA Twitter 
 

McKitrick Elementary   
Website 

 
2024-2025 School          

Calendar 
 

McKitrick Lunch Menus 
 

Meal Pre-Pay 

https://mckitrickpta.com/
https://mckitrick.memberhub.com/store
https://www.facebook.com/McKitrickpta/
https://twitter.com/mckitrickpta
https://www.hillsboroughschools.org/mckitrick
https://www.hillsboroughschools.org/mckitrick
https://www.hillsboroughschools.org/Page/270#calendar137/20240802/month
https://www.hillsboroughschools.org/Page/270#calendar137/20240802/month
https://schools.mealviewer.com/school/McKitrickElementarySchool
https://www.mypaymentsplus.com/welcome
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https://www.primroseschools.com/schools/lutz/classrooms/summer-adventure-club
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Please click here to view the invitation and RSVP to the breakfast 

https://evite.me/xekGaBab3u
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https://www.primroseschools.com/schools/lutz/classrooms/summer-adventure-club
https://www.bachtorock.com/lutz/
https://www.primroseschools.com/schools/lutz/classrooms/summer-adventure-club
https://www.mathnasium.com/summer-math-programs
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=-f2oEP_CDU6cGR_iwYgWSpQdLe3mziZLvVyA8QxrV0pUNEw1MFgyRUtLQzVLN1FaTFZXWTVHSlg3Si4u&origin=QRCode
https://www.hillsboroughschools.org/summerlearning
https://www.invent.org/program-search/camp-invention/fl11/01348
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=-f2oEP_CDU6cGR_iwYgWShrDn_mICaNClavV624DT6FUQlI4TkJTU0RLTVIxTExXUUQ0T0hMNFk1Qy4u&origin=QRCode
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=-f2oEP_CDU6cGR_iwYgWSghw-1DspvVLvuU0FycmrbxUREtMNDdaVzQyTzNPODZSVEhCSkxSN0tETC4u&origin=lprLink&route=shorturl
https://playcheval.com/summer-camp
https://www.srkcamp.com/summercamp/
https://www.discoverypoint.com/summer-camps/
https://dearmoncast.com/what-we-do/summer
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mckitrick.memberhub.com/store
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Ready for Kindergarten? 
 
Kindergarten registration for your child is just around the corner!! To complete the process, please 
gather the following essential documents: Birth certificate, Social Security Card, Florida Physical HRS 
form, Florida Immunization Record, and two address verifications like a utility bill or lease.  Just re-
member, the child’s parent or guardian will need to be present, along with the documents above. 
Let's make this milestone a smooth and exciting start! 
 
Please contact the main office at 813-558-5427 if you have any questions about registration. We 
can’t wait to see our newest bobcats at Open House in August! 
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  The Boosterthon team would like to say THANK YOU to all the donors, parents, students, 
teachers, volunteers & school staff who helped us meet our 50K fundraising goal! Your support 
made all the difference!  

As promised, students enjoyed an inflatable teacher/staff race where teachers/staff competed in 
silly, inflatable costumes! It was an EPIC celebration and everyone had a blast!  
 

Kindergarten: Bump 
Top Student Earners (tie): Alexander Tang & 
Liam Valdes 
 
1st: McDonough 
Top Student Earner: Gabriella Romer 
 
2nd: Strain 
Top Student Earner: Evan Milenkovski 
 

3rd: Bedessem  
Top Student Earner: Christian De la Cruz 
 
4th: Arnold 
Top Student Earner: Kyla McNenney 
 
5th: Brewer - top earner overall! 
Top Student Earner: Isabella Maguire - top 
earner overall! 
 

https://www.hillsboroughschools.org/host
https://www.primroseschools.com/schools/lutz/classrooms/summer-adventure-club
https://www.srkcamp.com/school/
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McKitrick Elementary's annual Sons and Stars event, held on April 6th at 1Up Entertainment + 
Social, was a spectacular success! Sons and their special adult had a blast playing arcade games, 
bowling, getting temporary tattoos, photos and eating delicious food and drinks.  
 
A heartfelt thank you goes out to our amazing photographer, Robert Hudson. We also want to 
thank our dedicated school staff  (Mrs. Cline, Mrs. Stone, Mr. O, Coach Mo and Mrs. Testa-Secca) 
and all the amazing volunteers whose efforts made this event unforgettable.  We hope to see you 
again next year!   
 
Sons and Stars Event Committee  
Michelle Dacanay, Alexandra Santana and Heather Hubbard 
 

If you would like to join the Sons & Stars planning committee next year, please reach out to 
vicepresident@mckitrickpta.com.  

mailto:vicepresident@mckitrickpta.com
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Bobcat Bash was a blast this year! From the singing, music & art displays 
to the teacher games & food trucks, what a great time! Thank you to all 
the volunteers including McKitrick PTA, teachers, staff members and busi-
ness partners/vendors for making this event such a fun filled evening with 
our Bobcat family. Cherished events like these wouldn’t happen without 
them!  
 

https://mckitrick.givebacks.com/store
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Teacher Appreciation Week 
YOU ARE THE BEST IN THE WEST! 

We hope all of our incredible teachers and staff enjoyed Teacher Appreciation Week! Thank you for 
everything you do for our students and school community. 

We kicked off the week with a delicious breakfast from New York Bagel, followed by a “Make Your 
Own Trail Mix” bar for an afternoon snack. On Tuesday, everyone enjoyed a mouthwatering BBQ 
lunch catered by Station House BBQ, with dessert provided by Mathnasium Lutz. 

Wednesday brought sweet treats with an after-school ice cream bar courtesy of Tanya & Matt’s. 
Teachers also received a beautiful succulent and a goodie bag filled with gifts from generous local 
businesses including Andy’s Frozen Custard, Bloomin’ Brands, Chicken Salad Chick, Chick-fil-A, Hand 
and Stone, Hungry Greek, IMX Pilates, Station House BBQ, and Taco Bus. 

Thursday morning, our wonderful families donated a delicious breakfast spread, along with a 
midday popcorn snack provided by Twisted Kettle. We wrapped up the week on Friday with a 
satisfying lunch from Chicken Salad Chick. 

A huge thank you to our generous families and business sponsors for helping us shower our 
teachers with love and appreciation. We couldn’t have done it without your support! Special thanks 
to the Teacher & Staff Appreciation Committee for going above and beyond to make this week truly 
special. 
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Son's and Stars Event & Teacher Appreciation 
Week: 

A huge thank you to Michelle Dacaney, Alexandra 
Santana, and Heather Hubbard for leading the 
incredible Sons and Stars Event! Your hard work 
made it an unforgettable experience for our sons and 
stars! We also appreciate the volunteers and Robert 
Hudson for his photography services. 

Teacher Appreciation Week was another resounding 
success thanks to Ariel Martinez, Jincey Soler, and 
Dani Molla. Your dedication truly shines through!  We also want to thank 
volunteers who have helped decorate the teachers’ lounge and clean up and 
families who have donated food items for the grab-and-go breakfast! 

5th Grade Activities Committee: 

As May arrives, we shine the spotlight on the 5th Grade Activities Committee. Their 
tireless efforts ensure our 5th graders have a year filled with cherished memories. 
From fundraisers and field trips to the banquet, field day, community projects, and 
more, their planning, coordination, and hard work are invaluable. Thank you all for 
making it all happen! 

Volunteer Breakfast: 

Mark your calendars for the Volunteer Breakfast on Monday, May 12th, 2024 at 
8am in the cafeteria. This event celebrates the incredible contributions of our 
dedicated volunteers, including those who help on and off campus, PTA members, 
homeroom parents, library and classroom volunteers, tutors, Junior Achievement 
participants, cafeteria helpers, Great American Teach-In speakers, goat volunteers, 
and more! Join us for a delicious breakfast and celebrate an amazing year! 

Heartfelt Appreciation: 

As the school year draws to a close, I want to express my deepest gratitude not 
only to the volunteers who keep our events and organization running smoothly, but 
also to the families who support them behind the scenes. Together, we make a 
powerful team. Thank you, McKitrick families, for your unwavering support! We 
appreciate your generosity more than words can express. 
 
2024-2025 Volunteer Coordinator 
McKitrick Elementary PTA 
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All Pro Dad May Update 
Recap of April’s Meeting: Empathy 

Our April All Pro Dad meeting at McKitrick Elementary 
was the perfect way to wrap up an incredible year. We 
focused on the theme of Empathy - what it means to 
truly understand and care about what someone else is 
feeling. It was so good to hear from dads about what 
made them proud of their kids this year, especially the 
moments when their kids showed empathy toward others. 

Thanks to everyone who shared and participated, and a big shoutout to the PTA for supplying us with 
donuts and coffee! I definitely owed these dads some coffee for showing up early month after month!  

To keep the conversation going on the theme of empathy, here are a few simple questions to ask each 
other: 

Dad to Kid: When you are sad, what do you need? 

Dad to Kid: What do you think it looks like to show empathy? 

Kid to Dad: When in your life have you needed empathy? 

Kid to Dad: When in your life have you shown empathy? 

 

2024/2025: A Year of Growth and Connection 

This year at All Pro Dad, we covered an amazing lineup of character-building topics that sparked meaningful 
conversations between dads and kids. From kicking things off with Proactivity, we moved through Self-
Control, Creativity, Forgiveness, Dependability, Contentment, Social Skills, Diligence, and wrapped up with 
Empathy. Each theme gave us a chance to slow down, connect with our kids, and share stories that 
reminded us why these moments matter so much. 

Special Thanks 
A huge thank you to the amazing McKitrick front office team - Sandy, Anne, Raquel, and everyone else who 
helped check in hundreds of dads and kids this year with patience and kindness. And a big shoutout to the 
cafeteria staff for managing the breakfast rush with grace and keeping everything running smoothly. We 
couldn’t do this without you! 

Passing the Baton 
As I shared at our final meeting, it’s time for me to step back as your All Pro Dad team captain. It’s been an 
incredible two years, and I’m beyond grateful for the community we’ve built together. I’m also really excited 
to pass the baton to Charles, who’s been a consistent presence and brings a lot of experience and heart to 
the role. Over the next few weeks, we’ll be doing a smooth handover, and I know you’ll be in great hands 
with him leading the charge into the next school year. 

For questions or more information, don’t hesitate to reach out to 
Steve and Charles at allprodads@mckitrickpta.com  

mailto:allprodads@mckitrickpta.com
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**Most major insurances accepted** 

**On-site X-ray** 

**No appointment needed** 

 

At Urgent Care and Wellness Center we can treat most non-life 
threatening conditions from colds, flu, UTI’s, asthma attacks, physical 
injuries, and much more. We are trained in suturing, abscess incision and 
draining, splinting, and other procedures. As an added convenience, we 
have an on-site X-ray machine! 

We are happy to provide rapid testing for common illnesses such as 
influenza, COVID, Strep, and Mono. We can also send cultures for other 
viruses/bacteria and help provide therapy to keep your families healthy. 

In addition to the urgent care visits, we also can help with sport and 
school physicals, along with medical clearances. We pride ourselves in 
serving the same community where we live and it truly is our pleasure to 
help keep everyone safe and healthy. 

McKitrick Business Partner 
Spotlight 
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McKitrick Business Partner 
Spotlight 

At Elite Ink, family values are at the heart of everything we do. As a proud fam-
ily-owned and operated business, we have focused on quality, integrity, and 
personalized service in the Lutz community since 2012. 

What sets us apart is not just what we offer but how we offer it. At  Elite Ink, 
you're not just a customer; you're an extension of our family. Our team brings 
a unique blend of expertise and warmth to ensure that every interaction is in-
fused with the care and attention you deserve. 

As a family business, we take pride in the craftsmanship and attention to detail 
that defines our products/services. Whether you're seeking spirit wear, business 
attire or running a charitable event, you can trust that each item bears the hall-
mark of our family's dedication to excellence. 

Thank you for being a part of our family journey. We invite you to ex-
plore Elite Ink and discover the difference that a family touch can make and 
memories that come with it. 
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McKitrick Business Partner 
Spotlight 
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President: Heather Foster  

Vice President: Brandi Kenny  

Treasurer: Gina Sciatcchitano  

Recording Secretary: Erin Circelli  

Teacher representative: Principal Cline, 
Mrs. Contreras, Mrs. Behnke 

Parent Outreach: Viviana Lit  

Fundraising: Darbie Wilder  

Special Events: OPEN POSITION 

Student/School Support: Risa Anasky  

Programs: Barrie Vause 

 Communications: Lauren Constantine  

Newcomers/Kindergarten Round Up:   
OPEN POSITION 

All Pro Dads: Steve Attard  

Homeroom Parents: Brittany Harake 

 Volunteer Coordinator: Jessica Irizarri 

Memberships: OPEN POSITION 

 Spirit Wear: OPEN POSITION 

Boosterthon: Lindsay Jimison, Erin Circelli, 
Jincy Soler 

Holiday Shop: Lisa Peluso &                        
Megan Wilson 

Bobcat Bash: Barrie Vause, Jennifer 
Teixeira  

 

Business Partners: Cristine Whitman 

Family Dine Outs: OPEN POSITION 

Sweetheart Event: Lindsay Whitney, 
Shelley Blanco  

Sons & Stars Event: Alexandra Santana, 
Michelle Dacanay,  Heather Hubbard 

Concessions: Louise Johnstone 

Family Nights: Amy Sweeney, Donna 
Tucker, Lauren Jennings, Patricia Baldwin 

Fifth Grade Activities: Chryssa Samhoury 

Open House: Heather Foster & Lindsay 
Jimison 

Teacher & Staff Appreciation: Ariel 
Martinez, Jincy Soler, Dani Molla  

Health & Safety: OPEN POSITION 

McKitrick Serves: OPEN POSITION 

McKitrick Cares: Hyojeong Bae  

Reflections: Meredith Renuart & Viviana Lit 

Tutoring: Ariel Martinez 

Junior Achievement: Loren Mednick 

Website/Givebacks: Hanyeh Pulver  

Yearbook: Robert Hudson & Lacey Ranucci 

Social Media: Chryssa Samhoury 

Newsletter: Cristine Whitman 

2024-2025 

Interested in being more involved in the PTA? Please contact president@mckitrickpta.com to learn more 
about open positions and volunteer opportunities! 

mailto:president@mckitrickpta.com

